6 July 2017

Bridgend County Borough Council

Communities Directorate

Traffic and Transportation

Civic Offices

Angel Street

Bridgend

CF31 4WB

For the attention of Mr. Alan Lloyd – Traffic and Transportation

Dear Mr. Lloyd

Traffic Orders – Pencoed Primary School Penprysg Road

My Letter Dated 20 June 2017 to the Corporate Director Mr. P.A. Jolley

Proposed 20mph Speed Limit to Penprysg Road, Pencoed

Thank you for your visit to my home on Wednesday 5 July 2017, with respect to the above letter and its enclosures.

The enclosures are listed in chronological order, and the enclosure – my letter to the PTA Chairperson Ms. Kate Millard – dated 28 January 2014 proposed that a 20 mph speed limit should be applied to Penprysg Road.

I have not at any time objected to a 20 mph speed limit being applied to Penprysg Road.

I have objected to the proposed method of Traffic Calming to be applied.

The content of my letter to Mr. P.A. Jolley indicates that in my opinion the railway line presents a substantial problem to be resolved.

With respect to my property – as included in my letter to yourself dated 20 March 2017 – I requested a Highway Noise and Vibration Analysis to be undertaken from within my home.

Yours sincerely